CITY oF
PORT LAVACA

POLICE DEPARTMENT

To: City Secretary Mandy Grant

From: Chief Colin Rangnow

Date: May 2, 2024

Subject: Agenda Item: Surplus Animal Control Units

The Port Lavaca Police Department requests approval from City Council of the City of Port Lavaca
to declare two Animal Control fleet vehicles as surplus and release to Enterprise Fleet for auction.

Unit 2186 2008 Chevrolet C10 VIN #1GCEC19X682309675 TX LP 122 1993
Unit 2748 2012 Dodge RAM VIN #1C6RD6FP4CS242437 TX LP 112 4498

Above mentioned are decommissioned and no longer used in day to day operations.
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